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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: info@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2006 06:46 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Greenside Minerals - New Specimens

Hi,

We have just added 11 new minerals (from Pakistan and Afghanistan) to the 

website. Included is a 37mm (1.4 inch), euhedral bastnasite from Muligori 

and 2 gemmy spessartine garnets. These specimens are available in the 

preview area on the Home Page. They will not be available for sale to 

non-registered visitors for 4 days.

Regards,

Gary Atkinson

(Greenside Minerals - www.greensideminerals.com)


